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The Union County fairgrounds are in desperate need of upgraded restrooms at the 

site. This bill would allow the restrooms to be constructed which would help facilitate 

a broader use of the fairgrounds for many different activities. The Union County Fair 

board has been working to get this project completed for over 5 years. It is important 

to the economy of Union County not to mention all of the kids involved with 4-H and 

FFA projects. 


